
J u l y 18, 1956. 

Reverend Frank J. Shepherd 
903$ West kl S t r e e t 
Los Angeles, C a l i f . 
Dear Reverend Shepherd: 

Thank you ver y much f o r your l e t t e r of J u l y 16th. 
I am n a t u r a l l y v ery much i n t e r e s t e d i n the t r a d i t i o n s 
and h i s t o r y of my f a m i l y , a l t h o u g h I myself am so 
f a r removed from those remarkable people b o t h geo­
g r a p h i c a l l y and i n time. My only connection now, I 
suppose, i s a c e r t a i n p r i d e i n t h e i r accomplishments 
here i n C a l i f o r n i a and t h a t I s t i l l bear the same 
name ^ which i s i n i t s e l f remarkable i n t h a t I 
bear''in the same o r i g i n a l s p e l l i n g , even t o the f ,z". 
I have o f t e n wondered why myself or my f a t h e r or h i s 
f a t h e r d i d not g i v e i n t o the easy way of t h i n g s and 
have the name changed or a t l e a s t the "z" removed 
so t h a t there would be only t h r e e consonants i n a row* 

I would be more than happy t o re c e i v e from you 
any i n f o r m a t i o n which you may have; however, I 
am not aware of the amount of d i f f i c u l t y and time 
you would r e q u i r e t o t r a n s l a t e , and I most c e r t a i n l y 
do not wish t o impose upon you unduly. I f you are 
able t o f u r n i s h me these f a c t s w i t h o u t too much 
t r o u b l e , I would be most g r a t e f u l . 

Thank you again f o r your very k i n d o f f e r . 

Jan Haraszthy * 
2260 Suree Bllen Lane 
Altadena, C a l i f . 
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